

EMBARC

Early Memorization Brings A Regular Commitment

The EMBARC program will run from January 21, 2024 to April 10, 2024. The individual will need to be committed to a weekly recitation of his/her verses during that time. The EMBARC program is geared to helping the individual to permanently retain the verses studied. Each individual will be responsible to know the verses learned throughout the program. The verses will be typed up and assignments designated

The EMBARC program is being conducted again this year for individuals to have the opportunity to memorize scripture and thereby obtain financial assistance in attending **one** of the following events:

Victory Valley Camp 2024 (up to age 14) is a children's camp operated by the Bible Fellowship Churches. During a full week in the summer children receive instruction in God's Word and have the opportunity to participate in many activities (swimming, archery, riflery, crafts, etc.). (*Participants may earn up to \$269 towards camp.)

Day Camp 2024 (grades 2-6) is sponsored by our church. It is a week long summer program consisting of Bible teaching in large and small group settings. There is also competition between small groups and the opportunity for children to choose activities such as nature, recreation, crafts, etc. (*Participants may earn up to \$35 towards camp.)

Pinebrook Bible Conference 2024 (all ages) is a weeklong conference for the entire family. Families enjoy Biblical instruction with classes for children, as well as many other fun activities. (*Participants may earn up to \$100 towards this conference.)

Sno-Glo 2025 (grades 7-12) is sponsored by the Bible Fellowship denomination. It is a weekend of Bible teaching and activities for youth held in January. Parents are to register their youth who wish to attend Sno-Glo when the Youth Fellowship makes the information available. (*Participants may earn up to \$115 towards this retreat.)

Each participant will earn funds toward one event based on the score received during the program.

This is a very worthwhile program, so you will want to take advantage of the opportunity for your child to memorize the Word of God. You will discover that you, too, will learn much of God's precious Word as you work with your child.

* Amounts are subject to change based on the price of each activity.

Thank you, Yvonne Herb